15.

DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT

(a)

NEW BRIGHTON SURF LIFE SAVING CLUB — TV REPEATER

Mr John Pritchard, Now TV, addressed the Committee in support of his company’s application
to erect a television repeater mast within the area leased by the New Brighton Surf Life Saving
Club.

Mr Pritchard confirmed the advice in the staff report that, as part of the agreement between his
company and the club, CHTV will promote the club, the sport of surf life saving and the sports
community service role to Canterbury residents on its television station and, as well, on
Canterbury on Air radio station.

Ms Chrissie Williams, Chairperson, Burwood/Pegasus Community Board, summarised the
consultation process which had taken place prior to the Board formally considering the
application, together with the concerns which had been raised in the course of the consultation.

It was advised that the loss of landscaping and amenity values were the two factors which
influenced the Board in arriving at its decision to recommend to the Committee not to support
the proposed sub-lease.

(Note: Councillor Corbett was not in attendance for the above presentations.)


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision.


